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Thursday 15th June 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,       
 
 
Morningside is delighted to offer your child a place on the year 6 residential to Kench Hill that will take place 
from 23rd to 26th November 2021. 
 
To secure your child’s place a £10 NON REFUNDABLE deposit will be need to be paid by Thursday 22nd July 
2021.  All deposits will need to go through parent pay.  
 
There is a Kench Hill presentation on the school website which provides further information on the residential 
trip. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Samantha Dorney  
Assistant Head 
 
 
 


